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MRC London Institute of Medical Sciences (LMS)

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE
In this period we have completed the removal of the 
existing heavily reinforced concrete crane base.

We have set up the temporary road across the site using 
heras fencing which will allow continued vehicular access 
through to the north end of the service road and to the 
Energy Centre. This route will be adapted to suit as the 
drainage works progress down the service road towards 
the Commonwealth building.

We have also set up the on site welfare canteen and drying 
room accommodation in advance of the commencement 
of the off plot services diversions.

UPCOMING WORKS 
In the next reporting period, the drainage diversion 
works will commence with the initial operation being 
to form a new manhole over the existing drain run. This 
will allow the new drain runs to be constructed upstream 
and downstream prior to the sewer connection being 
transferred into the new runs once they are complete and 
operational.

We will also be installing a blanking off hoarding to the 
eastern door entry into the Wolfson building, in advance 
of the adjacent access steps and road kerbs being removed 
to allow for the drainage and HV cable diversion works.

CONTACT US 
If you would like to get in touch, you can communicate 
with the site team using the contact details below:

Key site contacts
Stuart Yates, Project Director - 07584 408513
Tom Murphy, Senior Site Manager - 07740 488819

Project email
MRCLMS@walterlilly.co.uk
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